
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you may be aware, next Thursday, 02nd March is World Book Day. 
                                                                                           
This year we are planning to hold ‘The Big Ripley Book Swap’ for all of our pupils, Sixth 
Form students and staff. 
 
 
In order to take part, we would require participants to donate a book that they have already 
read. They should bring this into school, ensuring they have attached a post-it note or 
sticker to the inner front cover. The label should state their current year group, along with a 
brief note describing what they liked about the book. In return, they will receive a ticket 
enabling them to choose another book during the event. 
 
So that all pupils wishing to take part in the swap are able to, we are issuing a plea for 
books to be donated, too. If you have any unwanted books appropriate for Key Stage 3 
pupils and above, we would be delighted to rehome them for you. Any books left over at the 
end of the event will stay in our school libraries, hopefully to be enjoyed over and over 
again by our school community. 
 
If your child is currently in lower school (years 7-11), please ask them to deliver their 
donated book(s), with a post it inside the inner cover, to Mrs Inglis in Room E3 (English 
block). Sixth Form students should drop off their books and collect their tickets from Mrs 
Woodhouse at the English work room. 
 
A huge thank you in advance for your support with this event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Inglis 
Assistant Subject Leader – KS3 English 
 
 


